
 
 

  

    

 
 
March 23, 2020 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians, 
 
The computer/electronic device that your child is being issued is an educational tool and should be 
used only in that capacity. Before a student is granted permission to take their assigned technology 
device home, the student’s parent or guardian must sign the below Technology Agreement Form.  
  
If a computer/electronic device is assigned to your child, he or she is expected to take care of the 
device.  It is expected that all technology assigned to a student will be returned when school 
resumes. Failure to return the equipment on time may result in loss of the privilege of taking the 
equipment home again. All technology is the property of the Atlanta Public Schools. APS reserves 
the right to demand the immediate return of the equipment at any time. The technology should only 
be used by the student of the parent or guardian who has signed the agreement. If you, as the 
parent/guardian, would rather that the technology NOT be brought home, please inform the school 
by checking the appropriate box on the permission form and we will honor your request. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
APS Technology Agreement 
 
I agree to the guidelines and procedures outlined on this form and agree to take full responsibility 
for the laptop/electronic device. 
 
_____ I give permission for my child to sign out a technology device for use at home. 
_____ I decline permission for my child to sign out a technology device for use at home.  
  
Student Name: ______________________________________  
Parent/Guardian Name: _____________________________ Relation to Student: 
_______________  
Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________ Date: ________________ 
 
  
Best Regards, 
 
Tiauna L. Crooms 
Principal   
 
 
 

http://www.atlanta.k12.ga.us/content/apshome.aspx

